August 28, 1957

In reply refer to:
Unit Division

Pan Amer{can Petroleum Corporation
P. O. Box 171}
Albuquerque, New Mexice

Attention: Mr, Ben R. Kee
District Landman

Re: Pan American's State "U"
Well No. | Communitization -

NE/l4 of Ssc. 2-29N-10W,
San Juan County, New Mexico
Centlemens

We are enclosing iwo coplies of your Pan American
State "U" Well No. ! Communitization Agreement, which was
apgrovod by the Commissioner of Public¢ Lands on August 28,
1957.

At such time as this well {s completed, we shali
expect a C=105 form to be filed with this office.

Your payment of $5.00 to cover the filing fee is
acknowledged, and an official receipt will be forwarded to
you when it is tssued,

Very truly yours,

MURRAY E, MORGAN

By: Ted Bilberry, Supervisor
Ofl and Gas Department
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